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George, Zack T, Rex, Marnie, Keegan, Neave, Renaiya, 

Toby, Eden, Taron, Lola, Darcy, Theo and all of the Year 6’s 

Well done to you all! 

 

 

A note on worship… 

Respect 

 

A new command I give you: Love one another. As I have loved you, so 

you must love one another 

John 13:34 

 

This week in worship, we listened to a ‘Barney and Bella’ story. They helped us to understand 

that we can have friends who are different to us and we should respect the fact that we are 

all different – we all look different, have different needs and have different likes and dislikes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Events for the Week  

Beginning  

20.5.24 

Monday  

Sapphire class trip to IWM North 

Girls Swimming Finals 

Tuesday 

Bikeability for year 6 children 

Ruby Class to music festival 

Keyboard, strings and woodwind lessons 

After school rounders for years 4, 5 and 6 

Wednesday 

Bikeability for year 6 children 

Brass Lessons  

After school multi-skills for years 1 and 2 

After school cricket for years 5 & 6 

Thursday 

Bikeability for year 6 children 

Choir to the music festival 

Cake sale for Mediquip4kids 

After school athletics for years 3, 4, 5 and 6 

Friday 

Bikeability for year 6 children 

Team Point Reward morning 

Sapphire class whole class brass lessons 

Share our Work Afternoon 

School closes for half term 

 

 

 

  

  

From the office… 

 

• Please order schools dinners by 

midnight on Sunday.  

 



Keeping Children Safe Online 

There have been some issues in school this week involving Snapchat – 

please ensure that your children are safe online. 

 

 

 



Wellbeing 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Our School’s Got Talent 

 

 

The semi-finals were held on Friday 17th May. The children did a fabulous job of keeping the 

school entertained. The whole school watched and voted for their finalists. 

 

I am pleased to announce that the finalists are: 

 

Isabella, Renaiya and Elsie, Erin, Gosia and Josephine, Theo, and 

Chester. 

 

Well done! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Primary Engineer Competition 

 

 

In March all of put children sent off their entries for the primary engineer competition. 

 

I am pleased to announce that Grayson has been awarded ‘highly commended’ and has 

been invited to an awards ceremony at Manchester University in July. Whilst his sister, Lillie has 

received a special letter of commendation from one of the judges. 

This is a huge achievement for both pupils. We are all very proud of what they have achieved. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 Bikeability 

 

Please ensure that you have consented for your child to take part by clicking on the link that 

you have been sent. If consent has not been given, your child will be refused a place.  Please 

also ensure that your child’s bike is in a road worthy condition and a suitable size. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the Diary… 

 

Monday 20th May – Sapphire class visit to the Imperial War Museum North 

Tuesday 21st May- Friday 24th May – Bikeability for year 6 children 

Thursday 23rd May – Ruby class to the music festival 

Friday 24th May – Share Our Work afternoon from 2.00pm 

Friday 24th May – school closes for half term holiday 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


